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Protect Your Newborn 
Against Serious Illness -
Get the RSV Vaccine

RSV, or respiratory syncytial  
virus, is a very common virus that 
spreads in the fall and winter and 
can be dangerous for babies and 
young children. Getting the RSV 
vaccine during pregnancy is one 
way you can protect your child from 
severe RSV illness during their first 
cold and flu season.

The vaccine is given once between your 
32nd and 36th week of pregnancy, allowing 
your body to develop antibodies that are 
passed along to your baby before birth to 
help protect them from getting very sick 
from RSV.

WE RECOMMEND 
PREGNANT PEOPLE 
GET THE RSV VACCINE

Please talk to your doctor today about 
getting the RSV vaccine during pregnancy 
and protecting your baby from RSV illness.

If you are unable to get the RSV vaccine during pregnancy, your baby can receive nirsevimab, 
an RSV antibody product, which can help protect them during their first cold season.
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